Council Meeting: January 23, 2024

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10
From: Graciela Franco
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Uptown Foliage
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 8:09:37 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello Mr. Garcia,

I am reaching out to you as a concerned citizen of the city of Whittier. I’ve been seeing
articles circulate about the potential removal of well-established trees on Greenleaf Avenue in
Uptown Whittier. This would be an abomination. I need your help to make sure this does not
happen. Please collaborate with the Whittier Conservancy to resolve this issue.

Best,
Graciela Franco
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